
P-05-749 Mobile Dental Service Reinstated Corwen – Correspondence from the 

Petitioner to the Committee, 27.06.17 

Dear Kathryn,  

 

Sorry for the late reply, its been a hectic term ! The last the children and myself in 

reference to their petition was that the van was being reinstated within the next 

financial year, which obviously runs from April until April, but they have no 

indication of when and they understand this can be difficult. The fact that their 

petition has been discussed and that they personally delivered it to Cardiff made a 

huge impact of them and their lives, with all the pupils feeling that their voice was 

heard. I hope this helps. If we can be of any further assistance, please don't hesitate 

to contact me. Sorry again for the late reply.  

 

kind Regards,  

 

Emma  

 

 


